
 

 

November 29, 2020 

  

Hello PIC Families, 

 

I hope this finds you enjoying the end of the long Thanksgiving weekend and that everyone experienced 

a lovely (albeit different) holiday this year.  

 

I am writing to remind you of our important PIC COVID-19 policies and ask that you adhere to the 

following policies in response to your Thanksgiving weekend activities (and moving forward throughout 

December).  

 

Please stay home and quarantine for 14 days... 

 

● If you traveled outside of PA and/or 

● If you participated in any inside gathering with people outside of your household and/or 

● If you were in contact with anyone who tested positive for COVID-19 (14 days from the day of 

your contact.)  

 

These questions have been added to the screening tool that is sent daily.  

 

Last, I ask that if anyone in your household has experienced any of the above, or is experiencing any 

COVID-19 symptoms, please email me at ​dgreen@parentinfantcenter.org​ AND Assistant Director Jessica 

Carter at ​jcarter@parentinfantcenter.org​. We both need to receive the information so that one of us can 

always quickly respond.  You do not need to email anyone else, as we are on COVID information 

overload right now.  We will take the responsibility of informing the classroom teachers of the situation.  

 

We continue to do everthing we can to keep everyone as safe as possible at PIC.  Your continued 

partnership is vital to this effort. 

 

As always, feel free to contact me with any questions. 

 

 
Deb Green, Executive Director 
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